The original documents are located in Box C19, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 4/22/1975" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

April 22, 1975

Dear Les:

Just a short note to let you know how glad I was to have been able to see you recently in Boston. I am only sorry that we could not have chatted longer.

I thought you really looked great--you must be doing everything right!

Keep up your good work. Hopefully next time we will be able to visit for an extended period.

Warmest personal regards,

Emy Ton

Mr. Leo J. Cronan 65 Pine Plain Road Wellesley, Massachusetts

02/81

GRF: Downton

File to Special Files

5

60 Mad to see him in Boston

Thy best to an neoJ. (noman 504 A MILES BOSTON 02108 wit m To look